
From: Barbara Harris <baharris@sonic.net> 

Sent: Tuesday, June 28, 2022 12:38 PM 

To: John Jay 

Subject: 7233 Healdsburg Ave., Piala 

 

Please accept this message as not in favor of the application from Lowell Sheldon to appeal the decision 

of City Staff on the alcohol transfer permit at 7233 Healdsburg Ave., Sebastopol. 

 

Thank you for the opportunity to participate, 

 

Barbara A Harris 

583 Harrison Street, Sebastopol 

(707) 326-6874 

 

 

 

 


